
Brad, 
 
Sorry I have not had time to write up a memo, but for what it’s worth, I am also of the opinion that 
adding stop signs on the two locations noted on Walworth Ave. would be problematic. I do not believe 
most drivers would expect stop signs in those locations based on the traffic volume on Walworth Ave. 
compared with Prince and Prairie. I would be concerned adding stop signs would cause driver confusion 
and may cause more harm than good. 
 
Dan 
 
 
Daniel A. Meyer 
Chief of Police 
Whitewater Police Department 
312 W. Whitewater St. 
Whitewater, WI 53190 
262-473-1371 (P) 
262-222-5909 (F) 
dmeyer@whitewater-wi.gov 
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